
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

TEKK Challenge 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in the TEKK Challenge 2023. This is a STEM 
activity to further their knowledge and skills in Science, Technology and Business and 
to improve teamwork.  
 
The children will work in small groups to design some playground equipment to then 
pitch at the HSBC Headquarters in Sheffield on Thursday 16th March.  This trip will 
take place during school time, and we will be in touch with more details closer to the 
date.  
 
To help prepare the children for their pitch, we will be running after school sessions 
every week from Tuesday 24th January to Tuesday 14th March.  
Collection will be from the school office at 4:15pm.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to help build confidence and knowledge in a vast range 
of skills. 
 
Please complete the online form to give permission for your child to take part in the 
TEKK Challenge 2023.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
Miss Connell 


